
 
 

March 28, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
​ Centennial Public School will not have school on Wednesday, 4/2/25, due to the funeral 
for Jordan Ortmeier, a Centennial secondary teacher and coach who passed away on March 
26th. With the large number of people expected to be at the funeral that day, Centennial will 
serve as an overflow site and will be live streaming the funeral service in our auditorium at 
10:30AM. If you would like to join us that day to honor Jordan, you and your family are welcome 
to come.  

After the funeral there will be a luncheon served at Centennial with a prayer vigil 
following the luncheon at 1PM. If your family has a pastor, youth group leader, etc. that would 
like to be present at the vigil, they are certainly welcome. If they are planning to come, please 
have them contact the school district office. Having trusted people that our students are 
comfortable talking with is vital to the grieving process. Counselors and school staff will also be 
available that afternoon to assist with anyone needing to talk or process feelings. We know this 
is a very hard time for everyone who knew Jordan, but we hope to see you on April 2nd to help 
honor his life. If you have any questions feel free to call the school.  
 
Linked below is the Obituary for Jordan Ortmeier who passed away on March 26th.  
https://www.volzkefuneralhome.com/obituary/Jordan-Ortmeier 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Centennial Administration 

Communities United for A Brighter Tomorrow 
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